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Dear Colleague,
Election of National Representative Positions — 2020
e Members Auditors

The NEC has agreed the election arrangements for the National Representative positions listed above.
Accordingly please find attached the regulations and nomination form for this election.

Branches will wish to note that the term of office for these positions is for a 2 year period commencing
1% January 2020.

The timetable for the elections is as follows:

Nominations open: 6 November 2019
Nominations close: 20 November 2019 (14:00)
Dispatch ballot papers: 27 November 2019

Ballot closes: 11 December 2019 (14:00)

Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Kearns
Senior Deputy General Secretary

CWU 150 The Broadway, Wimbledon, London, SW19 1RX
email: info@cwu.org Tel: 020 8971 7200 Fax: 020 8971 7300
General Secretary: Dave Ward

Y @pavewardGs [ pave ward cwu


mailto:sdgs@cwu.org

